
 
31 Tufts Street Redevelopment 

Community Meeting 
 

E3 Development LLC, in partnership with Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone’s 
Office of Strategic Planning and Community Development and Ward 1 
Councilor Matthew McLaughlin, invite you to meet the development team 
that has been selected to redevelop the site at 31 Tufts Street in East 
Somerville as affordable housing and open space. The team wants to hear 
your feedback in order to create a project that balances the community 
goals for the site. 

DETAILS Date Monday, November 18, 2019
Time 6:00 – 8:00 PM
Place Capuano School Cafeteria

150 Glen Street, Somerville, MA
For	more	informa+on	on	the	project,	please	visit:		
www.31tu;s-somerville.com		


